
 

…about changes 

to the way we 

charge for adult 

social care



 

We’d like to know  
what you think

We have to make changes to adult social 
care services because we have less 
money from the government to spend.

The changes we suggest mean some 
people who use these services may have 
to pay more for them.  We want to know 
what you think. 

Find out about the changes  
and have your say at  
www.kirklees.gov.uk/ASCsurvey
Make sure you take part before the 
survey closes on 21 November 2016.

If you need any help with the questions, 
or to get online, please ask a family 
member, friend or carer. Or visit our 
Customer Service Centre for support.  
Call 01484 225115 if you need a printed 
copy of the survey.


